AP OWODNPRE

CA-NP-505
Requests for Information NP 2013/2014 GRA

Q. Please provide a copy of any reports received by Newfoundland Power in relation to

its group insurance plan since AON’s report of December 21, 2005.

A. Please refer to response to Request for Information CA-NP-439, Attachment E.

Newfoundland Power — 2013/2014 General Rate Application

Page 1 of 1



